
 
 
 

 
April 1, 2022 

 

 

Dr. Yuk-Ming Sung 

42 Landmark Court, Markham, On. 
L3R 9N6 

Canada 

 

Houstonacupuncture18@gmail.com 

 

Dear Dr. Yuk-Ming Sung, 

 

I am writing to extend our gratitude for your gift to The Sherman Cohn Library at 

Maryland University of Integrative Health of the second edition of Understanding the Jin 

Gui Yao Lue : a Practical Textbook. This work is of extraordinary value to our collection 

and it will greatly benefit our Acupuncture and Herbal Medicine academic program. Our 
library thanks you for your generous donation.  

 

 

Gratefully, 

 
Carissa M. Hernandez 
Director of the Library 

Sherman Cohn Library at MUIH 

 

 
 

 

 


